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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

August 5, 2008
Brown and Snow Awarded 2008 Jason M. Garfield Scholarship

Marblehead, MA 01945

The J.M. Garfield Scholarship Fund is pleased to announce Candace Brown and Victoria “Tori” Snow as the 2008 Scholarship recipients. These are the 24th and 25th scholarships awarded since the 

inception of the Fund in 1983.



Both recipients have shown excellent leadership skills, are involved in the local community and have persevered through challenging obstacles in life.
The Fund is pleased to announce that Candace will be headed to the University of Massachusetts in the fall and will be studying in the nursing program, while Tori will be attending Rollins College and will be focused on a business degree.
The Jason M. Garfield Scholarship Fund, Inc. is a scholarship fund named in honor of the late Jason Garfield who passed away in 1983 after a difficult and courageous fight with Leukemia. The Scholarship awards four (4) year grants to Marblehead High School graduating seniors who have overcome difficult obstacles in life, continues to make a difference in society and desires to continue their education beyond High School.
Contact: Scott Garfield


Tel 781-389-3245





Left to Right – Candace Brown, Fund President Joe Pickering and Tori Snow








